
The Royal Canadian Legion
Branch 221

142 John Street
West Lorne Ontario N0L 2P0

Municipality of West Elgin
Att: Mayor Richard Letham and Council

On behalf of the members and comrades of Branch 221 of the Royal Canadian Legion West 
Elgin, I would like send our sincere thanks for your participation in our Remembrance Day 
Services in Rodney and West Lorne.

Also, thank you to the West Elgin Parks and Rec department for assisting in all the required 
needs to host these services and to the West Elgin Fire Department members for being there 
as well. Their presence was very much appreciated. 

Regards,

Karen Goncalves
Poppy Committee Chair
Royal Canadian Legion Br. 221 – West Elgin
519-281-6964 
kandbgoncalves@gmail.com 
rclbranch221@gmail.com
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